
B E R O W R A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L

MEDIA TEAM
We are currently forming a new Media Team for 2024. Everyone in Year 5 is eligible to 
join. The Media Team meets every Wednesday at lunch. Together we document the life 
of our school through photography and video and celebrate our school’s achievements

COMMITMENT

The Media Team will run for the whole year. We 
meet at lunchtime on Wednesdays every week and 
you will need to attend every meeting if possible. 
At major events such as the sports carnivals you 
will be asked to capture photos and video footage 
for our website and newsletter.

PRODUCTION VALUES

You will learn how to create high quality video 
projects and productions. This means using 
professional lighting and microphones to make 
your video projects look and sound professional.

TV NEWS PACKAGE

You will learn how to design and edit a complete 
news package using iMovie and your iPads 
following a template. You will also have a chance to 

document how you learn in class and make videos 
about important issues you feel strongly about.

BADGE

All Media Team members will receive an official BPS 
Media Team badge that you will wear with pride.

PBL updates

Membership of the Media Team is an important 
leadership role. The school is entrusting in you 
to show our school in a positive light. One very 
important responsibility of the Media Team is 
to create videos to change or reinforce positive 
attitudes and behaviour through PBL videos on 
various topics.

 

.
B E R O W R A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L

MEDIA TEAM
AUDITION

TASK: Media Team audition video

Students must make a short video. There are 3 
options.

1. Prepare a short video presentation on why 
you should be selected: what special skills and 
qualities do you have?

OR

2. Prepare a video demonstrating your camera/
editing/interviewing/writing/research skills on 
a topic of your choice.

OR

3. “The Day that Changed My Life”. Make a 
dramatic video about a day you’ll never forget.

Videos should run for no more than 30-60  
seconds. Students must prepare this video  
presentation in their own time, not class time. 

DATE DUE: Wednesday 13 March.

Please bring your video to school on a thumb 
drive (clearly labeled with your name and 
class) and hand it to your teacher or Mr 
Rutherford in the library.

Year 5 students who are interested in joining must submit 
an audition video.



YEAR 5

The Year 5 Media Team met for the first time 
today and received their awesome badges 
from acting principal Mrs Beckedahl. Their 
task this year is to document the life of our 

school through photos and videos.

Students at Berowra 
Public School learn 
the basic skills in 
video production 
in terms of shot 
composition, lighting 
and professional audio 
with Mr Rutherford and 
then in Year 6 the same 
students will work with 
Mr Parkinson to further 
develop their skills.



YEAR 5

Making a TV NEWS 
bulletin requires 
THREE main elements: 
a piece to camera, 
B-Roll footage with 
voiceover and two 
kinds of interview 
(expert and vaux pop).


